
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 19, 2021 

 

Lynnfield Center Water District 

Attn: John Scenna 

83 Phillips Road 

Lynnfield, MA 01940 

 

Re: Candidacy for Clerk 2021-2022 

 

Dear Mr. Scenna: 

 

Please accept this letter as notice pursuant to Article 4 of the Lynnfield Center Water District By-

Laws of my intent to seek re-election to the position of Clerk of the District at the District’s next 

annual meeting to be held on May 10, 2021. 

 

Should you have any questions please contact me. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
Timothy J. Doyle 
 

Timothy J. Doyle, Esquire 


